Meet Hillcrest PTO 2023-2024 Executive Board

• Co-President: Carvel Seepersad

Carvel has three children attending Hillcrest, a 4th grader, 2nd grader, and a Pre-Kindergartener. She has been a part of the PTO Exec Board for 2 years, first as the VP of membership and currently as the President. Outside of PTO, Carvel works with children and spends her free time with her family, making memories.

Co-President: Open

• Treasurer: Beth Kuhn

This is Ms. Kuhn's 19th year teaching here at Hillcrest, she has been PTO treasurer for most of them. She is a Franklin Alum and loves continuing to be part of this community! When not teaching little people she enjoys being outdoors and spending time with family and friends.

VP of Fundraising: Open

• VP of Membership: Carvel Seepersad

• VP of Assemblies: Kristina Morrison

Kristina is the mom of a preschooler at Hillcrest School. This is their 2nd year at Hillcrest and her 2nd year on the PTO. Outside of this, she enjoys traveling with her family.

Secretary: Brittany Parker

Hi! My name is Brittany Parker. I am a mom of a second grader and almost newborn baby girl. I have been in the PTO for the past two years. I have been teaching for 13 years and have taught in TX, Kuwait, and NJ. I also have my Masters in Clinical Mental Health Counseling and am a Licensed Associate Counselor. I like to watch tv, read, and travel with my family when I am not busy.

• Communications: Mrs. Hilse

Mrs. Hilse has been teaching at Hillcrest for the last 18 years. She has taught Kindergarten for most of those years but she is now loving the Pre-K life. She has been a PTO member since she began and for the last 7 years she has been Corresponding Secretary. When not teaching she can be found at the gym or hanging with her family or friends. She loves taking pictures and making books come to life when she reads them.

• Teacher Liaison: Kylie Berko

Ms. Berko has been teaching at Hillcrest for 7 years. She loves working with children and helping them succeed. She's also a Franklin Alumna and loves helping Hillcrest be the best school it can be!

Special Education Representative: Open

• Social Media: Mrs. Dalere

Mrs. Dalere has been teaching at Hillcrest for 19 years. She is a Math Academic Support teacher and loves helping students find strategies to help them succeed. Outside of school, she loves spending time with her husband, daughter, and pet bunny.